
GENERAL MEETING REPORT
Monday 14th May 2007

Psychology Common Room, Woodland Road

i. As affiliates of Barking CLP we are allowed a vote on their parliamentary selection. We voted to 
re-select Margaret Hodge MP.

ii. Nick Hope, a member of the club last year, now working for Ed Balls MP, requested that the club 
endorse Gordon Brown's leadership campaign. A discussion and vote was held on this, and it was 
agreed that UBLC will endore the campaign. (see www.gordonbrownforbritain.com) This does not, 
of course, affect people's individual votes in the forthcoming election.

I've  set  up  a  thread  on  our  Facebook  group  to  discuss  the  elections: 
http://bristol.facebook.com/group.php?gid=2252932414&ref=mf please post away! :)

iii. The 'Champagne Socialists' event, which will be on the 17th June in Brandon Hill Park, was 
allocated a budget of up to £20 to buy some food and drink. Bethan and Mat will be organising this 
and more details will be e-mailed out nearer the time.

iv.  A  Committee  meeting  will  be  held  some  time  before  this  event,  I'll  send  out  e-mails  to 
committee members to sort out an exact place and time.

For those on the Website working group, I'll also e-mail you about maybe meeting up post-exams. 

v. It was decided not to have a social this week as people are revising for exams. However, there is 
a Cotham branch meeting taking place at Redland Library at 19:30 this Thursday, which myself and 
David at least should be going to.


